
 

Learning in Year 5 this term:  

 

English 
 

 

Throughout the Spring Term, Year 5 will be exploring Bubble Boy 
by Stewart Foster, The Golden Horsemen of Baghdad by Saviour 
Pirotta and our non-fiction book will be Fair Trade First. 

Maths 
 

 

Within Maths, we will be revisiting and building upon fraction 
knowledge alongside multiplication, division, geometry and 
statistics. All Maths lessons will be delivered using Learning by 
Questions (LBQ). 

Science 

 

Upon returning from Christmas break, we will be focusing upon 
humans and animals – this will include looking at the various life 
cycles of living creatures.  

Computing 

 

Our computing unit will be looking at online safety and 
managing our online information including topics such as; 
health, wellbeing and lifestyles. 
 
Following this, we will be moving onto our second unit of the 
term which will focus on programming.  

History 

 

Within history, we will be looking at early Islamic civilisations 
and why this period was known as the ‘Golden age.’ This will link 
nicely to English unit.  

Geography 

 

Within our Learning Challenge curriculum, we will be exploring 
fairtrade and why it should matter to us.  

Art 

 

Our Art unit will be focusing on craft and design and we will be 
looking at architecture.  

PE 

 

Within PE, we will be partaking in gymnastics, invasion games 
and dance. 

PSHE 

 

Our PSHE curriculum will cover looking at our dreams and goals 
within the Spring term.  

RE 

 

Year 5 will be exploring Christianity and Hinduism throughout 
the Spring term.  

Music 

 

Year 5 will either be working with ukuleles or completing a unit 
on looping and remixing.  

French 

 

Within French, we will be finding ways to use the language to 
help us shop in France. 
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